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Keenan, Gina N - DNR

From: Dave Larsen <dlarsen@reiengineering.com>
Sent: Friday, May 04, 2018 2:59 PM
To: Keenan, Gina N - DNR
Subject: OW Sport

FYI – we were out at Owen this week and installed the new wells and were completing repairs to the other wells and 
noticed that the approval was only for surveying the 4 new wells.  MW5 and MW6 both were subject to frost jacking and 
REI had to trim the PVC to close the well vaults.  Based on this, REI would like to resurvey the entire well network (8 
wells total) to ensure accurate survey data going forward.  If this is acceptable, please let me know and I will submit a 
U&C cost estimate for the additional charges.    
 
Thank you, 
David N. Larsen P.G 
Senior Hydrogeologist / Professional Geologist 
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Confidentiality Notice: This message is intended for the recipient only.  If you have received this e-mail in error please disregard. 
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